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Dear Committee Members, I wish to express my concern that a bill allowing people to
 abort babies has been put forward again. This act of abortion is nothing short of murder.
 What is the difference between murdering babies who haven't had a chance to live
 outside the womb and murdering innocent children who have lived for months or years?
 That poor defenceless little boy, Mason Lee, comes to mind. People are devastated by his
 death. We should grieve for all babies and little children who are murdered including
 unborn ones. I urge you to reject Mr. Rob Pyne's bill. Regards,     Sheila Forward. (
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